From: Britton Rice

Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 1:16 PM

To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: Proposed 3414 Monroe St. redevelopment

Please consider the obstruction this would present to the Arbor House historic landmark site.

As you already know, many projects like this siphon equity from surrounding neighborhoods and are pocketed
by developers who don’t have a stake in the long term well-being of the area.

Many Thanks,

Britton and Megan Rice




